
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The City of Wilkes-Barre will hold a public hearing 
at 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday, May 9, 2018, in City 
Council Chambers, Fourth Floor, Wilkes-Barre City 
Hall, and 40 East Market Street, PA.  The purpose of 
this hearing is: 
 
 * To solicit citizen input regarding the 2018 

Action Plan encompassing the Community 
Development Block Grant Program (CDBG), 
Emergency Solutions Grant Program (ESG), 
and HOME Investment Partnership Program 
(HOME). 

 
The public, as well as any interested agency, are 
invited to attend.  Comments will be accepted until 
June 13, 2018 and will be submitted to HUD with 
the final report. 
 
Wilkes-Barre City Hall is a facility accessible to 
persons with disabilities.  Non-English speaking 
and/or disabled persons who require special 
accommodations should notify Nicole Ference at 
(570) 208-4134 or TDD (570) 821-1111. 
 

 
Anthony G. George, Mayor 

 
The City of Wilkes-Barre is an Equal 

Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer 


